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7 May 2020 
 
 
Alan Thompson 
 
By email: fyi-request-12612-89dda9ef@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Alan 
 
Information Request – Emergency Statistics for FY2018/19 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 13 April 2020 asking for statistics showing a 
summary of all incidents from 2018 to 2019.  
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982, I enclose the information 
you requested. Please note, years are defined as financial years from 01 July to 30 June the 
following year. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Jenny Stevens  
National Manager, Ministerial and Executive Services 
 
encl 
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